
     

YOGA AND MEDITATION WORKSHOP FOR STAFF 

MEMBERS 

A three-day heartfulness meditation workshop was organized for staff 

members of the college from 23.11.2019 to 25.11.2019.The workshop was 

inaugurated by the Principal of our college, Prof. R. N. Singh. 18 staff members 

were benefitted from this workshop. During the inauguration of the workshop 

Prof. R. N. Singh underlined the importance of meditation in daily life. He told 

that if you are anxious, tense and worried, consider trying meditation. Spending 

even a few minutes in meditation can restore your calm and inner peace. 

Anyone can practice meditation. It's simple and inexpensive, and it doesn't 

require any special equipment. Meditation can give you a sense of calm, peace 

and balance that can benefit both your emotional well-being and your overall 

health.  

Heartfulness meditation trainer Dr. Hina Mullick and Col. Dhiraj Mullick 

conducted the sessions. On first day, relaxation technique was demonstrated, 

followed by meditation with transmission. On second day cleaning technique 

was explained by the trainers for decluttering of mind and removal of 

impressions gathered during the day. The session on cleaning was followed by 

meditation. On the third day the trainers explained about the inner connection 

with our higher self through prayer. The session on prayer was followed by 

meditation conducted by the trainer. Encouraged from the positive feedback 

from the participants, Prof. R. N. Singh permitted the trainers to conduct guided 

meditation session on every Saturday at 4 pm, so that the participants will get 

continuous support from trainers. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 


